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Christian Value A massive thank you to Tony Cook Garden
Centre for the donation of a beautiful
Christmas tree and stand - it has brought
the festive spirit to our school hall

Our Christian Value this half-term is Trust.  We
are thinking this week about how we Trust in
God.

Humber Forest Visit

The children had an amazing time on the visit to
the Humber Forest School.  The children learnt
more about the Stone Age.

Here are the comments from our children:

“I loved making soup, building a den, eating
lunch near a fire”
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“My favourite thing was the flint and cotton
wool. Thank you for a nice day Humber Forest -
ps I want to come back”

“My favourite thing was making fires with flint
and steel”

“Making the dens was really fun because you got
to pick up really big sticks”

Prickly Hay - Monday 12th December 14.30pm

The children have been working extremely hard
on their Nativity Production - Prickly Hay and are
looking forward to performing for you.

Please remember only 2 adults per child to
attend the performance due to limited space.

Christmas Lunch and Jumper Day

The School Christmas
Lunch and Christmas
Jumper Day  is on
Wednesday 14th
December. Please send
your child in their school
trousers or skirt as usual
and then a Christmas

jumper / top.

Christingle Service

Please join us for the
Christingle Service at St
Margaret’s Church on
Wednesday 14th December
at 2.30pm. Please join us at
the school gate at 14.10pm
to help us walk along to the
church - singing as we go of
course!

Youth Club

Rev David is running a
Youth Club for the Y5
and 6 children in Riston
Village Hall every other
Wednesday from
7.00pm - 8.30pm.  It’s

£1.00 and is a great opportunity for the children
to get to know their peers that they may go to
secondary school with.  The Youth Club is on 11th
January, 25th January and 8th February.

The school target for attendance is 97%.
Robins - 97.41%
Topcats - 96.30 %
Bluebird -  93.14%
Highflyers - 92.77 %
Please continue to make every effort to
ensure your child maintains high attendance
and is punctual.



Dates For Your Diary

Monday 12th December - Robins & Topcats
Christmas Performance 2.30pm
Tuesday 13th December - Pantomime Visit to
Bridlington Spa - arrival back at school approx
16.45 (message will be sent to confirm arrival
when we are onto the bus).
Wednesday 14th December - School Christmas
Lunch & Christingle Service at St Margaret’s
Church 2.30pm
Friday 16th December - End of Term
Tuesday 3rd January - Return to school

On behalf of all the staff here at Riston CE
Primary Academy, I would like to wish all our
children and their families a wonderful Christmas
break and a happy and healthy New Year!

Mrs Marsden




